
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: MIMAROPA Special Committee on Culture: Request for Inputs: 2nd Semester 2023 RDC-SCC
Agenda
1 message

DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> Tue, Nov 28, 2023 at 2:58 PM
To: NCCA Regional Coordination Unit <rcu@ncca.gov.ph>

On Tue, Nov 28, 2023 at 10:28 AM NCCA Regional Coordination Unit <rcu@ncca.gov.ph> wrote:
Good day from the MIMAROPA Special Committee on Culture!

This is to inform you of the rescheduling of the 2023 2nd Semester of the MIMAROPA Special Committee on Culture. The said SCC meeting will be
held online on December 19. 2023 morning via Zoom. We shall send a notice of the meeting soon.

Thank you for understanding!

Very truly yours,
MIMAROPA SCC secretariat
c/o
Regional Coordination Unit
National Commission for Culture and the Arts
633 General Luna St., Intramuros,
Manila, 1002, Philippines
---
Please acknowledge receipt of this email.

May we politely ask for your time in answering the following survey form:
https://bit.ly/RegionalCoordinationUnitFeedbackForm
We appreciate your consideration in the matter.

On Tue, Oct 24, 2023 at 11:31 AM NCCA Regional Coordination Unit <rcu@ncca.gov.ph> wrote:
Dear MIMAROPA SCC Members and Regular Guests:

Good day!

In preparation for our 2nd Semester SCC meeting on November 29, may we inquire if you have agenda items that you would like to
present/discuss, particularly those that need the Committee's approval, support, or endorsement? Kindly disregard this letter if you have none to
submit.

Hoping to receive feedback on this concern through the attached form document on or before November 6 (Monday).
For questions/concerns, you may contact Ms. Deceree Joy Omoso of the Secretariat through this email or at 8527-2214 loc. 506.

Thank you and best regards,

Very truly yours,
MIMAROPA SCC Secretariat
c/o
Regional Coordination Unit
National Commission for Culture and the Arts
633 General Luna St., Intramuros,
Manila, 1002, Philippines
---
Please acknowledge receipt of this email.
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